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THE CITY OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
NEW YORK, NY 10007
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: March 23, 2017
CONTACT: pressoffice@cityhall.nyc.gov, (212) 788-2958

 
STATEMENT FROM MAYOR BILL DE BLASIO ON ANTI-SEMITIC THREATS AND ATTACKS


“We are grateful to our local police and international law enforcement partners for tracking down and arresting a suspect connected to the recent wave of threats against Jewish institutions. Whatever their source, those threats were an assault on our values and our people. As the proud home of the world's largest Jewish community, New York City will always stand ready to face down intolerance and stand up for our persecuted neighbors. History teaches us that we can never be indifferent to the scourge of anti-Semitism, and we can never take lightly threats fueled by hate.” 
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